
 
City of Miami Beach Parks and Recreation Department 
1701 Meridian Avenue, Suite 401, Miami Beach, FL 33139 
 

August 19, 2016 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
By now you may have seen the various news reports regarding the Zika virus on Miami 
Beach and you probably have questions. 
 
Please feel confident in knowing that we are in constant communication with the Department 
of Health regarding the latest developments and the best strategies to implement mosquito 
control. The Department of Health is going through the appropriate protocols regarding 
testing, interviews, sampling, etc.   
  
Our strategy has been, and will continue to be, focusing on the elimination of potential 
breeding sites and educating our staff, residents, visitors, and businesses on what they need 
to do. We are also working with the County and they are inspecting, and as needed, 
mitigating through techniques like clean ups, larvicides and targeted spraying.  
  
Remember, prevention is key.  We ordered repellant and will be making it available to 
children in our recreation programs.  For those of you that have children attending any of 
our recreation programs we will have Mosquito Repellent available containing the chemical 
DEET. The Center for Disease Control (CDC) has determined that the chemical DEET has 
been proven both safe and effective.  
 
Your child, with your permission, may apply the Mosquito Repellent his/herself or you may 
choose to have recreation staff apply the repellant to your child upon their arrival. Staff will 
only apply from the neck down. (Applications will not be made to the head and face.) 
 
If you would like us to provide and/or spray your child with Mosquito Repellent, please sign 
and return the attached form to your child’s program staff. No Mosquito Repellent will be 
provided or used on any child without a signed permission slip.   
 
If you have questions about what you can do to protect yourself from mosquitoes or would 
like more details on the Zika virus, please visit the Florida Department of Health and 
the Centers for Disease Control websites.   
 

 
 

 
 

http://www.floridahealth.gov/diseases-and-conditions/zika-virus/
http://www.cdc.gov/zika/


 
CITY OF MIAMI BEACH RECREATION DIVISION 

 
Application of Mosquito Repellent Permission Slip 

 
 

I give permission to allow the application of Mosquito Repellent containing DEET to be applied to my 

child _____________________________________ who attends a City of Miami Beach Parks and 

Recreation program held at __________________________________________________________.  

I understand that my child may apply the Mosquito Repellent or a City of Miami Beach staff member 

will apply for him/her. (Repellant will not be applied to the head or face.)  

I do hereby release the City of Miami Beach from all liability for any accident or injury that might be 

sustained through my child’s participation in this activity.  

 

The City of Miami Beach Parks and Recreation Department has permission to (please check one or 

both): 

_______Provide my child with Mosquito Repellent to apply themselves 

_______ Allow a CMB Parks and Recreation employee to apply Mosquito Repellent on my child 
 
_______ I DO NOT WANT the CMB to apply Mosquito Repellent on my child 
 

 
_______________/_______________________________/________________________________ 
 Date    Parent Print Name   Parent Signature   

 
 
 
 

TO REQUEST THIS MATERIAL IN ACCESSIBLE FORMAT, SIGN LANGUAGE INTERPRETERS, INFORMATION ON ACCESS FOR PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES, AND/OR ANY 
ACCOMODATIONS TO REVIEW ANY DOCUMENT OR PARTICIPATE IN ANY CITY-SPONSORED PROCEEDING, PLEASE CONTACT 305-604-2489 (VOICE), 305-673-7524 (FAX) 

OR 305-673-7218 (TYY) FIVE DAYS IN ADVANCE TO INITIATE YOUR REQUEST.  TTY USERS MAY ALSO CALL 711 (FLORIDA RELAY SERVICES)                           


	CITY OF MIAMI BEACH RECREATION DIVISION

